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Acting on behalf of a private landlord, FHP have agreed a lease renewal with the Co-op for 2 Firs Parade ensuring the retailer 
continues their presence in the Derbyshire town and the landlord retains a valued tenant.  
 
Tom Wragg, Associate Director, comments: 
 
“I am pleased to have secured a good outcome in this lease renewal for my client to ensure their investment value is maintained 
and a high quality tenant retained on good terms. With the tenant having their own professional representation, the matter 
came down to a good understanding of the retail market in Matlock, the relevant case law and thorough research of the evidence 
which, being the prominent agent in the region, FHP are well placed to do. This then allowed both sides to reach an agreement 
with confidence.” 
 
Landlord, William Grant added: 
 
“By appointing FHP to act on my behalf in advising and negotiating this lease renewal, I am happy to say that we renewed the 
lease at a strong, market rent and secured the investment income for the future.” 
 
For more information on how we can assist you with retail agency, lease renewal and rent review advice, please contact Tom 
Wragg (tom@fhp.co.uk / 07970 168 138).  
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